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The Dr. Paul Adams Medical Student Pro-Life Campus Awards have been designed to support active pro-life clubs with special events that advance respectful dialogue, education, and building a culture of life on university medical school campuses in Canada.  

Qualifications: 


Recipient pro-life clubs do not necessarily need to be registered or recognized with their respective Student Unions.  Qualifying clubs must: 
 be associated with a Canadian Medical School  

 demonstrate that activities advance pro-life views 

 provide an outline of proposed activities and budgeted costs

 provide proof of expenditures (scans of receipts are sufficient) 

Please note that Canadian Physicians for Life may request a brief description of funded events for possible inclusion in Vital Signs newsletter, the CPL website, or communications with members and donors.  If you include pictures, be sure to disclose this information to participants and get their permission. 


Time frames: 

Canadian Physicians for Life will accept funding requests at any point during the year.  

Requests are to be sent electronically to students@physiciansforlife.ca. The following information must be completed before the funding application is reviewed.  
Request for Funding Application 

Contact information


Name of club:

Disbursement (please indicate how award cheque should be made out): 
Academic year:
Student representatives:

	Contact Name
	Role
	Email

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Planned activities


Please provide a list and brief description of planned activities for which you are requesting funding. 

	Event
	Date(s)
	Description
	Projected Cost

	1.


	
	
	

	2. 


	
	
	

	3. 


	
	
	

	4. 
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